October

Dear parents,

It has been a fantastic start to the school year! The children are feeling
comfortable in the classroom now and are doing a great job making new
friends and learning the routine of the morning!

In October, we will continue to work on our routine and making new
friends as well as concepts such as sharing and kindness.

Our themes for the month:

fall leaves pumpkins
fire safety spiders
bats Halloween

We will also look at circles and the colors orange and black.

I have started a new facebook group called “Miss Jan’s 3’s.” This is where ]
will be posting pictures and reminders, so if you would like to see pictures of
our day, please find us!!
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As the weather gets chillier, don’t forget to send
your child with a jacket that is labeled with his/her
name.

If you have not yet tumed in the green forms that
were sent home on back-to-school night, please don’t forget to do so ASAP
We need them for our records. Also please tumn in immunization records if

vou have not already done so!
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Upcoming events:

On October 31, we will be having a
Halloween party! The children can wear their
Halloween costumes! Parents and loved ones can drop their child off at the
classroom at 9:00, and then hang around in the gathering area. At 9:15, we
will have a costume parade in the gathering area and then we will sing some
songs for you that the children have already been working hard on. Once the
singing is done, you can give hugs and kisses and the children will go back in
the classroom to continue celebrating until the normal pickup time at 11:30.
If you fear that your child will not be comfortable in their costume for the
entire morning, you can have them wear clothes under it, so we can simply
slip off the costume and put it in their school bag or you can take it with you
when you leave.

Jesse: October 9"

Isabella and Victoria: October 14th



